
Faculty Senate Resolution 451                                Introduced by   
Faculty Senate Executive Committee  

 
  

Resolution in Support of the Proposal to Move the Biodiversity Institute to 
the Haub School in the UW Organizational Structure and Budget 

  
  
WHEREAS, under the auspices of University Regulation 2-13, the Provost and Executive Vice 
President, in consultation with the Vice President of Research and Economic Development, 
Brent Ewers, Director, Biodiversity Institute, and John Koprowski, Dean, Haub School of 
Environment and Natural Resources (Haub School), proposes that the Biodiversity Institute be 
moved to the Haub School in the UW organizational structure and budget; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Faculty Senate has reviewed the accompanying proposal to move the 
Biodiversity Institute to the Haub School in the UW organizational structure and budget; 

 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Faculty Senate of the University of Wyoming that it 
supports the proposal to move the Biodiversity Institute to the Haub School in the UW 
organizational structure and budget.   
 

 
 

Treva Sprout-Ahrenholtz 
 

Secretary, Faculty Senate 
 

February 5, 2024 


